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The picture to the right is part 

of the Monday-Wednesday 

morning Tai Chi Class. 

Lydia Reiman is the instructor. 

The class is from 10-11:30 . 

Come join the group. You do 

not have to register, just come 

and sign in. 

GNOMES  were made by all at the 

class taught by Terry Schmidt. Ter-

ry did an incredible job of bringing 

every supply we needed  to be able 

to go home with our very own 

gnome. Terry wants to be available 

to teach us whatever we would like 

to learn. 

           One of the monthly mini-trips  was to  

                   Left In Stitches here in Fortuna.   

The group had a great time, learned a lot of new 

information and then went to Peppers for lunch. 

The monthly mini -trips are open to all with the 

option of having lunch together after the tour.  

    The next mini-trip -Arcata Marsh- May 27. 

There are a few a spaces left ; call to register. 
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    Happy Spring! 

It is so nice to be finally getting back to 

what “normal” used to be and, hopefully, 

will be in the future.  

Things are moving along with the new 

building and we are trying to acquire 

enough money to get us at least into the 

building. We certainly need to get into the 

new facility because we are running out of 

space here at the GLC. 

It is amazing how much our membership 

has increased in the past year. We thank all 

of our present members for “talking” 

about FORTUNA SENIOR CENTER to their 

friends and families. Stay well. Marsha             

          

           Patricia Moe 



                                                   Thank you to all that helped with the Estate Sale.  

Lee Tomasini,  Jan Overby, Nancy Koppell, Pat Fountain, Pam Smith, Pat 

Johnson, Margaret Stockes, Carol Kinser, John Stibi,  and Ruth Olson. 

A special thanks goes to Birdie Brownfield for making sure we had 

lunch during the sale. 

Finally, thanks to Gene Lodes for taking all the leftovers. 

We appreciate the Syverston Family for donating their Mother’s 

household contents.  We were able to add over $4800 to our Building 

Fund. We would be happy to do the same with your home. Allow your 

children to take all your treasures,  then the FSC will go in and sell the 

remaining items and use for the proceeds for our Building Fund. 

   

                     BINGO ..BINGO...BINGO… 

              Bingo will be played on Sunday, May 15,2022 

Doors will open at 1:00pm and Bingo will start at 2:00pm. 

Bingo is open to all over 18. Need not be a member. 

Cost will be $19.00 for a set of cards for 18 games. 

   We pay out 80 %  of funds received and the proceeds 

benefit the FORTUNA SENIOR CENTER. 

Welcome to the 21st  Century! 

Your Board of Directors is currently exploring the possibility of developing a process by which 

members can donate funds to the Fortuna Senior Center through our website. Through elec-

tronic funds transfer (EFT) and the use of your credit or debit card, you would be able to 

make a one-time or recurring donation directly to the Center. You would set the amount and 

the frequency of the donation. No more writing checks or licking stamps. …. Isn’t technology 

wonderful! Please call Ray Lovell with any questions @707-725-3951. 



 

 The winners from the monthly  

Pinocle Tournaments are: 

March  winners  

      Women                                    Men 

1st -Jane Overby                      Evvy Colivas 

2nd - Birdie Brownfield           Linda Wall 

 April  winners 

      Women                                   Men 

1st -Mary Lou Erickson               Gladys Burres   

2nd -Bernice Reynolds           Leon Comerer 

Correction from last month -Nancy Hodgson               

 

The Annual Golf Ball Drop was held on May 

14th at the Redwood Country Club . The balls 

were dropped courtesy of Sun Belt Rentals. 

WE APPRECIATE BOTH OF THESE BUSINESSES 

AND HOPE THAT YOU WILL ALSO PATRONIZE 

THEIR BUSINESSES. 

      Election Pot Luck  will be held on 

               Saturday, June 11, 2022.  

                   11:00 am to 1:00 pm 

BUT...BUT… before we have an election we 

need some people to run!!! It is exciting to  

serve on the Board. You will be making 

plans for our future. Please speak with any 

board member at this time for an applica-

tion or call the office @707-726-9203 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Below is a guideline as to what to bring to 

the PotLuck.  

        Please bring for at least 8 people. 

      A-J- Entrée                      K-R- Main Dish 

                             S-Z- Dessert 



The Mission of the Fortuna  

Senior Center is to 
“Enrich, Empower, and  
Involve Boomers and  

Beyond  

 

Bring your brown bag lunch on Wednesday at 

noon and have lunch, enjoy a sing-a-long with 

Nola Sharp playing her guitar, and finish with 

the art class ( see below). Lunch 12-1 pm. 

                    Art Class 1-3pm 

No need to sign up for either --

---          just come! 

               WEDNESDAY.. 1-3 pm 

Come to the ART room for a ses-

sions on Wednesdays. No need to 

bring any supplies as we have oils, 

watercolors, acrylics, pencils, chalk, 

etc. It doesn’t matter what your 

ability is at this time…. Come and 

learn. We have Peggy Murray and 

she is a wonderful instructor, or just 

come and watch and enjoy the 

company of others. 

It is the time of year again when we are looking 

for folks who are interested in serving on the 

Board. It is a 3 -year commitment, with a mini-

mum monthly meeting . This is a great time to 

serve. 

Please consider being part of the group. You are 

welcome to attend any Board meeting and see 

what goes on.  

    A special THANK YOU    to         BOB YWASKI,  

            DON BICKNELL,           BOB GILLENWATER           

                              PAT JOHNSON. 

We appreciate very much all the Mondays that 

you gave to make sure that folks’ taxes were done 

correctly. A total of 153 returns were processed.   

                                 THANK YOU. 

Please note that the Senior Transit Bus 

is available to bring Seniors to the HER-

ITAGE CAFÉ for the Senior Lunch Pro-

gram on Tuesday and Thursday at Noon 

sponsored by Humboldt Senior Re-

source Center. 

P.S. You could always stay at the Center 

and play cards, games ,puzzles 

etc…..they will take you home whenev-

er you wish. The bus will be happy to 

bring you to any of our other activities 



 

 

                          

                             

 

 
                            MAY 

1. Ernie DeGraff, Imogene Dewarns 

2. Hal Kron, Ron LaPlace 

3. Sally Dwelley, Nola Sharp 

4. Karin King 

5. Debra Dotson 

6. Joan Shaffer 

7. Christina Schwartz, Margery Sotomayer 

9. Edwin Eaton 

10. Kay Burgess, Annie Kassof, 

      Cathy Schulz 

11. Donna Deibner,  Alayne Hunt 

13. Ellen Orlofsky 

15. Karen Elking 

16. Jeanne Johnson, Jerry Murry 

17. Carolyn Eldridge, Linda Hooper, 

      Virgina Meadors, Darleene Sampson 

18. Lori Borges, Don Mederios, 

      Bruce Merson, Sandra Rhoads 

20. Pat Kesterson, Carol Mayes 

21. Kim Sherman, Karen Hammett, 

      Mary Lou Lang, Gadie McBride, 

      John Muno, Tom Silva 

22. Nancy Neiboer 

23. Bill Frey, Laura Glenn, Doris Maire, 

      Ron Queen, Bet Pinkerton,  

      Lee Tomasini, Sally Voorhees,  

      Bill Weare, Laura Wright 

24. Chris Fallon 

25. Vickie Holland, Sonya Houseworth, 

      Vicki Robertson, Steven Smith, Gordon Stearns 

26. Jessica Hickey 

27. Mike Johnson Mary Noble, Barb Laplace 

28. Birdie Brownfield 

29. Nina Escobar 

30. Marilyn Lewis, Julie Wright, 

31. June Anderson, Nora Doty, Glenda Wilson 

 

                                 JUNE 

 1. Jack Coleman, Shirley Cooley, Dan Kron 

 3. Tom Trump 

 5. Darlene Calvert, Cynthia Hoffer, 

     Diana Mc Allister 

 7. Janice Hughes, Dolly Lockett, Rick Perlen 

 8. Toddy Shephard, Fred Wechsel 

10.Bonnie Swift 

11. Lou Eldrige, Rosalie Hay 

13. John Hatcher 

15. Bev Neal 

16. Sylvia Jutila  

18. Janelle Murdoch 

19. Vera Braud, Ron Eldridge 

21. Mary Bullwinkle, Carol Kinser 

23. Danie Freedman 

24. Bill Crnich, Diana Laven 

25. Robert Fuel, John Hay 

26. Lou Ann Bean 

27. Bob Riffenburg 

28. Nancy Carter 

29. Elenor Mahouski, Lin Weiler 

30. Nancy Hodgson 

 

Special Happy Birthday to Jim Meade who turned 
102 this spring. Happy Birthday, Jim. May your 
days be filled with good health and many bless-
ings! 
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———————————————————————————————— 

MEMBERSHIP is open to everyone 50 and older, and residing in the Eel River Valley or the county. 

ANNUAL SUGGESTED DONATION: 

  July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023 (please circle one.) 

 Life Membership $1,000 Visionary $500  Supporter  $250    Sponsor  $150 

 Friend    $100   Couple       $60 Individual    $36 Other $   

 

Name(s) (1) _____________________________   (2) __________________________________ 

Address ________________________________  City/Zip______________________________ 

Telephone ______________________________  Email ________________________________ 

Birthdate (1) ____________________________   (2) __________________________________ 

 

(  ) Tell me about volunteer opportunities   (  )  Send announcements by email 

        (  )  Send the newsletter by email 

 

Make check payable to: Fortuna Senior Center  

Mail to: 3000 Newburg Rd. Ste. B, Fortuna, CA 95540 

   

Telephone: (707) 726-9203   Email: admin@fortunasenior.org   Web: www.fortunasenior.org 

(Please specify amount here) 


